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Subject-matter:  Major New Contract for Dalekovod in Poland 

  

Zagreb, February 3, 2014  - It has been announced on the web pages of the company PSE S.A. Poland 
(Transmission System Operator) that the works contractor for the construction of a double circuit 
400 kV transmission line Kozienice-Oltarzew in Poland has been chosen. The contract for the 
construction was awarded to the consortium of the company Dalekovod Polska S.A., a company 
which is 100% owned by the company Dalekovod d.d. and the Polish company ZUE S.A., the 
consortium leader. 

This is a “turn key” project. A transmission line, 132 kilometers long, will be constructed and will 
connect TE Kozienice, one of the largest power plants in Poland, with the Warsaw Region.  

The project is worth a bit over 110 million euros. The works will take place from the contract signing 
until the middle of 2019. 

The link of the announcement: http://www.pse.pl/uploads/pliki/270-BPWU-230-76-MJ_13.pdf 
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